
CITY OF ROSEMOUNT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

To Whom It May Concern:

BE IT KNOWN THAT, Notice is 
hereby given that a Public Hearing 
will be held on November 4th, at 
7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 
possible, by the Rosemount City 
Council at Rosemount City Hall 
Council Chambers, 2875 145th 
Street West, Rosemount.

The purpose of the public hear-
ing is to consider the application of 
a new liquor license for LTF Club 
Operations Company, Inc. for an 
on-sale liquor license at 14290 Ak-
ron Avenue, Rosemount.

Persons wishing to speak on 
this issue are invited to attend and 
be heard at this scheduled public 
hearing.  Formal written comments 
will also be accepted prior to the 
meeting dates.  Please forward all 
written comments and/or inqui-
ries to the City Clerk of the City of 
Rosemount or call 651-322-2003.

Dated this 25th day of October, 
2024.

/s/Erin Fasbender, City Clerk
City of Rosemount
Dakota County, Minnesota

Auxiliary aids and services are 
available - Please contact the City 
Clerk at 651-322-2003 or 651- 
322-6219 (TDD number) to make 
a request.  Examples of auxiliary 
aids or services may include: sign 
language interpreter, assistive lis-
tening kit, accessible meeting lo-
cation, etc.
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